
OFFICIAL CALL FOR 2025 COLUMBIA BASIN ASQ OFFICER NOMINATIONS BY AUGUST 10 

by Steve Prevette, Nominations Chair 

This serves as the official call for nominations for 2026 Columbia Basin ASQ Officers – Section Chair, Secretary and 
Treasurer.  Other section positions that also must be filled are Membership Chair and Nominations Chair.   

Nominations are required for the Chair, Secretary and Treasurer positions, if more than one individual is interested in 
the position. The section’s Nominations Committee can make nominations of current members who meet the position 
requirements (usually Full/Professional, Senior, or Fellow members).  Any regular section member may also 
nominate another eligible member (or themselves) for one of these positions by submitting a nomination petition to 
the section Secretary or Nominations Committee.  The minimum number of required petition signatures is the lower of 
4% of regular members or 10 regular members, based on section size.   

All required section positions must be filled, and names submitted to ASQ for our section to continue to operate in 
2026.  We would really like to see more members become active in future section activities.  Please consider 
stepping up to serve in a leadership position!   

For more information about the election process, the nomination process, or the duties of section positions, contact 
any current section leadership team member or send me a message. 
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